
Invite your family to The 3rd Annual Bozeman 

Lodge Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, March 30. 

Treats and mimosas start at 10 am. The Egg 

Hunt starts at 10:15 am and lasts until the eggs 

run out. 

We’d love your help to hide Easter eggs before 

the hunt! Meet the activities team the lobby at 

9 am to get a basket.  

Join us on Sunday, March 31st for a delicious Easter meal! 

We’re offering two seating times: 11:30 am and 4:30 pm.  

The same food options will be served at both. 

We request that ALL residents please RSVP to let us know if you plan 

on attending or not, as well as if you will be having any guests and 

which seating. 

Guest meals are $15. All RSVPs are due by Friday, March 22. 

Easter Celebrations 

• Susan L.:  March 1

• Jan S.: March 7

• Gil M.: March 13

• Susie M.: March 18

• Beth-Ellen M.:  March 22

• Betty S.: March 28

Justine B. 
Justine grew up in Livingston, MT. 
She’s been a resident at Bozeman 
Lodge for five years. She has two 
children and four grandchildren. 
During WWII, Justine was a cadet 
nurse. Her favorite part of being a 
nurse was assisting the surgeon with 
delivering babies. She also worked as a 
dental assistant and a lab tech. She 
fondly recalls that, during her time as 
a nurse, she earned the nickname 
“Miss Bunny Rabbit” because her 
maiden name was Hare. 
Justine is an active member of our 
resident welcoming committee. She 
also enjoys fishing, and she’s an avid 
reader. 
Justine is always ready to share a 
smile and help in any way she can. Be 
sure to say “hello” when you see her 
around!  

Wellderly Week 
In March, we encourage you to get 
involved and try something new! During 
Wellderly Week: March 18th-22nd, we’ll 
be handing out Activity Punch Cards to 
residents that participate in activities. 
Collect punches across a variety of 
activities and turn your card in for a prize! 
All completed punch cards will be 
entered to win a Spring-themed gift, 
raffled on Monday, March 25th. 

  It’s Time to Spring Ahead! 

Daylight Savings Time starts on Sunday, March 10. Don’t forget 

to set your clocks FORWARD one hour before bed on Saturday! 

Resident Spotlight 



In honor of Women’s 

History Month, our 

Saturday concert     

series will feature    

famous female      

performers. 

Tuesday, March 5 at 2 
pm is the monthly 

Hearing Aid Clinic 

Sunday, March 10 is 

Daylight Savings Time! 

Clocks go forward 1 

hour. Be sure to turn 

you clock ahead      

before you go to bed. 

Bible Study with Bill 

Bell starts on March 

12 and will be  held 

every Tuesday at 1:30 

in the Chapel. 

Thursday, March 21 is 

our monthly health 

talk. This month’s   

topic is: Better      

Communication with 

Hearing Loss 

Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us. 




